As a mother of two small boys who moved to a home in an established neighborhood for
the schools and park 5 years ago, 1 am very unhappy with the increasing traffic
directly over my house! It used to be 1 couldn®t hear the planes while I was in the
house with the windows closed: Now I can. Keep in mind that 1 am deaf in one ear!
I more very frequently have to stop conversations in my backyard because the larger
planes are flying lower and many right over us. We play in the yard a lot, but are
less likely to invite kids over due to the scary noise.

We moved here realizing there was a small airport nearby, but the noise levels and
activity have increased dramaticlally. It"s as though we"ve moved out by DIA.
These low Fflying larger planes (I guess these are "'Stage 1) do not belong so close
over our neighborhood. If we were to sell, | can imagine people being turned off
when they hear the current noise levels here.

My husband and 1 support all the 12 study recommendations, most vehemently putting
the big, noisy planes out of here, and not allowing them to fly so low over the
neighborhood.

- Except planes should be East of Peoria, not over the homes adjacent to Cherry
Creek State Park. | think that is the 010 fan"™ or something like that.

- Pilots who break the rules should be fined significantly.

Thank you very much for considering the quality of life and real estates values of
the community.

Lisbeth Ojemann
5186 S. Kenton Way (The Hills at Cherry Creek) near Belleview and CC Drive
Englewood CO 80111



